
 

 

4th January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Following government guidelines all students should log onto Google Classroom from Tuesday 5th January 

2021, starting with form time at 8:30am. 

School will be open from Tuesday 5th January for children classed as vulnerable and for the children of key 

workers. If you are a key worker and you would like your child to attend school please phone us on 01254 

505700 or email info@bchs.co.uk. We will require evidence, such as photo of your work ID badge to be 

emailed through. 

Year 11 students will return to school on Monday 11th January 2021. All other year groups will return on 

Monday 18th January 2021. 

Please ensure your child logs onto Google Classroom, where they will be able to access their normal 

timetabled lessons.  

Scheduled examinations in vocational subjects will take place in early January with the appropriate controls 

and social distancing in place.  

We will be in touch with further details about the testing of students and staff taking place in secondary 

schools as soon as we have more government guidance. 

Thank you for your ongoing support during this difficult time. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Hussain 

Headteacher 
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